
Calgary, September 5th 2013. 

Mr. Dan Harmsen 

Barclay Street Real Estate 

Calgary AB 

Dear Dan 
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Consulado en Calgary 
Min 1sterio de Relociones Exteriores 

On behalf of the Government of Colombia and myself I want to acknowledge your 

professionalism and expert advice assisting us to search and secure appropriate office 

space in Calgary, to open the new Consulate of Colombia in Alberta. 

We were fortunate to engage you early in this process which allowed us to inspect and 

analyse several options before settling for the stunning heritage property you made 

available to our Mission. 

Calgary hosts a large community of Colombians as well as dozens of corporations 

deeply involved in Colombia on trade, finance and oil production. The importance of 

this city to our economy has been duly addressed by the sort of premises you helped 

us find. 

Please convey our grateful recognition to your partners and associates at Barclay Street. 

Warmest regards, 

Andres Talero Gutierrez 

Consul General 


